
Purple Flower Contest

The Thunder Bay Horticultural Society challenged its members and citizens of Thunder
Bay and surrounding areas to “Show Your Garden Pride” to commemorate our 100 th

Anniversary by submitting a photo of a Purple flower. 

Community members were asked to submit a photo which contained a minimum of one
PURPLE flower in a garden or a container that they have maintained.

I would like to first congratulate everyone on their photo submissions for the PURPLE
Flower  Contest  and  note  that  all  participants  are  considered  winners  for  their
participation and submissions of beautiful flowers in the contest.

Voting took place on September 21st, 2023 at our General Meeting.  

The following top 3 placements for the contest  are listed below and will  receive an
award along with a complimentary Thunder Bay Horticultural Society membership for
the 2024 year.

PURPLE Flower Contest Winners

1st Place – Luba Steblynsky

2nd Place –  Shari Frenette

3rd Place – Vanessa Aho

Congratulations  to  our  top three winners  in  this  contest  and,  again,  I  would like to
congratulate and thank everyone for their submissions for the Purple Flower Contest.

Luba Steblynsky – 1st

Place

Shari Frenette – 2nd Place

Vanessa Aho – 3rd Place

Photos submitted by participants



All Photo Submissions

Photo submitted by Vickie Bureau

The flower photo contest will be run again in 2024

The Flower Colour for the Year is 

 ORANGE. 

The contest is open to everyone in the Thunder Bay Horticultural Society
catchment area.

Submitted by:  Vickie Bureau, Chair, Flower Photo Contest


